



Court Replacement Project

Latest Update – 26th September

Dear Member,

Week 4 is here, and I'm thrilled to share that everything is full steam ahead with our exciting court transformation project – and we're still right on schedule!

This past week has been a big one:

- Tuesday: Sand was delivered, followed by rolls of TigerTurf arriving at the courts.
- Thursday: The team carefully unwrapped and inspected every roll to ensure
 everything was up to spec before beginning the intricate process of cutting and
 fitting the turf.

Over the next few days, the team will continue laying the turf, dressing it with sand, installing brand-new posts and nets, and getting the courts match-ready for you to enjoy.

Mark your calendars: We remain on schedule to officially open the new courts **Wednesday morning**, with bookings available online. Should anything change, we'll update you immediately. Interestingly, we've been advised that the more the courts are played on, the faster the sand settles – so your rallies will actually help bed them in!

A Big Thank You

We would like to give a special thank you to **Chiltern Sports Contractors**, for the fantastic job they've done. They have been an absolute pleasure to work with – professional, reliable, and excellent at communicating throughout the project. A truly great job all round!

Save the Date!

To celebrate our new courts, join us for our **TigerTurf Tournament** with Tommy and Jerry on **Saturday, 1st November**. There are still a few spaces available if you'd like to compete – don't miss out!

For our younger players, **Coach Carla** will be hosting a **Mini Tournament** on the Kids Zone court. Parents, please contact reception to secure your child's spot. This is a **free event** for members, and we'd love to see as many of you as possible enjoying the day. Expect some great tennis, plenty of fun, and a chance to relax with nibbles and drinks at the bar.





This has been such an exciting project for the Club, and we want to thank you once again for your patience, support, and enthusiasm throughout. We can't wait to welcome you onto the brand-new courts in the coming days, weeks, and years ahead.

!

Kind regards,

Mel